March 26, 1970

Anadarko Production Company
P. O. Box 116
Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255

Re: Shut-in wells
Gentlemens

We note from recent production reports that the subject
wells have not been producing. Therefore, unless notified
otherwise by Form C-127, the wells involved will receive no
allowable beginning May, 1970.

Gravburg Jackson -
G-J Unit Tr.4 #l-I, 22-17-30
" Tr.ll #2-aA, 27-17-30

Very truly yours,

0IL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
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